
	
	

St.	Mary	has	been	raising	money	through	General	Mills’	Box	Tops	for	Education	
Program	for	many	years,	but	the	Program	is	making	a	change	and	is	going	with	the	
times	by	becoming	more	modern.		They	have	recently	launched	an	app	to	help	
supporters	raise	money	for	their	schools.	
	
Now,	when	you	purchase	products	with	a	Box	Top	label,	you	can	earn	money	by	
simply	scanning	your	store	receipt	and	choosing	your	school	with	the	app.		The	app	
can	be	found	by	searching	for	“Box	Tops	for	Education”	on	your	device.		Receipts	
must	be	scanned	within	14	days	of	purchasing	the	qualifying	products	to	get	money	
into	the	St.	Mary	account.			
	
We	do	realize	this	creates	an	extra	step	for	parents;	however,	we	hope	we	can	still	
count	on	your	support.		Over	the	years	the	funds	raised	through	Box	Tops	for	
Education	has	helped	supply	classroom	supplies	to	all	of	our	teachers.		We	
appreciate	your	continued	support.	


